
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 9th November 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Class Charts is here!  
 
As we have mentioned in our recent updates, 
parents will now be able to view their child’s 
home learning via Class Charts. This app is an 
additional communication tool which will work 
alongside emails and video newsletters so that 
parents can monitor aspects of their child’s 
school life at Kirk Hallam.  
 
This week – keep an eye out for your invitation 
to join, via email. Follow the instructions to 
download the app and sign up for an account. 
Students will receive their own separate login 
details in tutor time.  
 
Next week – there will be a demo home 
learning task, to be completed by your child 
before 17th November. This will give you a first 
experience of how Class Charts works and its 
benefits. You will also receive an invitation to a 
coffee morning where we will discuss how to 
make the most of the Class Charts app.  
 
While parents, students and teachers get used to the platform, home learning will continue 
to be recorded in planners, but from 27th November we will fully move to Class Charts online.  
 
Attached is a guide which walks you through the process of creating a parent account. In 
future, you will also be able to access behaviour information for your child. We strongly 
encourage all parents and carers to sign up. Visit our website at ClassCharts | Kirk Hallam 
Community Academy (kirkhallamacademy.co.uk) to find out more.  

Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to this new development in our home / 
school collaboration. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs M Cassidy  
Assistant Headteacher  
 

https://kirkhallamacademy.co.uk/page.php?p=charts
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